

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Additional Info Required, GW Level Monitoring, Greeley 35th Ave, M1977-036

Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Tue, Sep 24, 2024 at 3:46 PM

Thanks for the reminder. Sorry for the delay, needing more time to fit this survey work into the schedule.

From: Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 5:20 AM

To: Julie Mikulas < Julie. Mikulas@martinmarietta.com>

Subject: Fwd: Additional Info Required, GW Level Monitoring, Greeley 35th Ave, M1977-036

EXTERNAL SENDER - PLEASE ASSESS AND VERIFY

[Quoted text hidden]

DRMS request followup 2024-09-18.pdf



September 18, 2024

Mr. Patrick Lennberg Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Greeley 35th Ave, M-1977-036, Additional info request

Dear Mr. Lennberg:

Please accept this letter as our request to extend the deadline for submitting the additional survey information requested about the monitoring wells in your letter dated August 19, 2024 from a response deadline of September 19, 2024 to November 1, 2024.

Please let me know if anything additional is needed.

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager

Julie Mikulas